 Paper Version 

Department of Defense National Survey of Employers 

You have been randomly selected to participate in this survey about the best practices in supporting businesses (public, private, and non-profit) that employ National Guard and Reserve (NGR) members. We would still like to hear from you even if you do not currently employ any NGR members. Your answers to these questions, along with your comments or opinions, can help inform DoD about the impact on employers when their employees are absent to serve in the military and to help shape policy and program initiatives, pre-mobilization planning efforts, and outreach efforts to employers

. 

Agency Disclosure Notice (ADN)

The public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 25 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing the instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing the burden, to the Department of Defense, Executive Services Directorate (insert number).  Respondents should be aware that notwithstanding any other provision of law, no person shall be subject to any penalty for failing to comply with a collection of information if it does not display a currently valid OMB control number.

